
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents- 
 
The challenge that the Coronavirus has presented to all of us is 
unprecedented. All of us are scrambling to develop plans for a future reality 
we have no idea about. With this in mind the entire staff of Divine Mercy 
Catholic School and I will be meeting tomorrow morning to lay our plans for 
the next few weeks. We will work to be responsive to our Governor's 
requests and to provide options for distance/flexible learning for our 
students. We understand that these situations are not ideal and that they 
cannot replace the school experience for your child. We can only promise to 
do our best.  
 
We will be sending out detailed plans to you by the end of the day 
tomorrow. These will include our process for you to come and gather your 
students belongings, books, and academic supplies. Our e-learning/flexible 
learning will not begin until Wednesday, March 18th. 
 
Until then know that we hold all of you in our prayers. It is my sincere hope 
that after this brief period of quarantine, we will be back together again. 
 
In Christ, 
  
Gina Ashley 
 


